
Dolphins class – New Teacher 

 

This term I will say goodbye to Mrs Reid as my class teacher. She will not be in school after 
the Christmas holidays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When we return to school I will have a new teacher, Mrs Bellers. She will be teaching me 
Wednesdays afternoon, Thursday and Friday. 

Miss Mills will still be my teacher on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday morning. 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

My teaching assistant will still be Mrs Arnold.   

 

  

 


